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Stimulus package good for environment and economy
Victoria’s peak building industry body, the Master Builders Association, says the Federal Government’s stimulus package will boost construction activity and improve the energy efficiency of Victoria’s homes.

Master Builders Executive Director, Brian Welch, said insulating homes is the most affordable and practical way to tackle sustainability. At present, the average Victorian home has an energy efficiency rating of just 2.2 stars, well below the five star mandatory minimum for new homes. 

“Insulating homes keeps homes warm in winter, and cool in summer.  Installing roof insulation is a smart way to reduce power consumption and overall greenhouse gas emissions,” Mr Welch said.  

“The Victorian building industry will welcome the boost from in public, social, and defence force housing investment but will be keen to see where the funds will be spent.  
“The $850 million for roads, rail crossings and community infrastructure is also welcomed because projects of varying size will benefit large and smaller building companies. 

“Funding for insulation and the $600 increase to the solar hot water rebate will boost local materials manufacturing and supply businesses. 

“For every million dollars spent on building and construction, 2.9 million dollars of wealth is created in other industry sectors of the Victorian economy, and 1.7 jobs.  Consequently, this package will be good for the building sector and the broader economy.”
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Further information: 
Brian Welch, Executive Director, 0411 501 075

Media enquiries: 
Greg Haraldson, Media Adviser, 0438 427 766 gharaldson@mbav.com.au
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